Comment Letters

-358 Brian and Marsi Shore

Comment Letter |-358

From: Marsi Shore [mailto:marsi.shore@icloud.com
Sent: Sunday, August 06, 2017 4:35 PM

To: Smith, Ashley

Subject: We do not want Newland Sierra

‘We are residents in Hidden Meadows. We are absolutely against the proposed development, and we wish our voice I 358 1
to be heard.
Brian and Marsi Shore

Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPhone

June 2018 RTC-1797 Newland Sierra Final EIR
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